
Will Rogers Flight Standards District Office  presents:

Oklahoma City 2018 FAA Inspection Authorization Renewal and

Maintenance Safety Seminar

The Will Rogers Flight Standards District Office
and the Will Rogers FSDO FAAST team are
pleased to sponsor the annual IA
renewal/refresher seminar. Various maintenance
topics will be presented.  Registration for the
certificate of attendance will commence at 7:30
AM.  Attendies are required to register online with
this announcement to reserve a seat.
Directions: 5600 S. MacArthur Blvd, Oklahoma City, OK
73179
Northwest side of Will Rogers World Airport

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Tue, Mar 27, 2018 - 08:00 CDT

Metro Tech Aviation Career

Campus

5600 S. MacArthur Blvd

Oklahoma City, OK 73179

Contact: Mark Schurig
(405) 951-4237

mark.c.schurig@faa.gov

Select #: SW1580843

FPM mark SCHURIG

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


